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 Monday 18 September 2023, 

 To the Parents/Caregivers of all Year 6 children, 

 Have you enrolled your child in their intermediate for next year? 
 It  is  important  that  you  enrol  your  child(ren)  early  so  that  the  Intermediates  have  time  to  carefully 
 place  them  into  the  right  space  for  them  in  2024  with  the  right  people.  This  will  also  mean  that  we, 
 at Knighton, can support their transition to the new school while they are still with us. 

 Out of zone enrolments have closed. You can now enrol to an in zone intermediate. 

 We  will  have  the  sta�room  open  Thursday  21  September  (this  week)  and  in  Week  1  (Thursday  12 
 October)  next  term  with  devices  and  people  to  support  you  to  enrol  your  child(ren)  at  the  in-zone 
 intermediate  of  your  choice.  The  sta�room  will  be  open  from  3.15pm-5.00pm,  so  please  pop  in. 
 Please  bring  your  child’s  birth  certificate  and  some  ID  along,  which  we  can  photocopy  for  you  for 
 your enrolment. If you have younger children please bring them along with you. 

 Ngaa mihi nui e te whaanau. 

 Kind regards 
 Nicole Antoniadis 
 Kaiako - Akomanga 5 / Arts Coordinator / ISL - Transitioning to Intermediate 


